
 
 

New Partnership for Family Health 

Services in Belize 

Source: (Zion International Missions Ministry, Inc.) 

 

On February 24, 2023, Zion International Missions Ministry, 

Inc. conducted a Bomba Village Health Clinic 

Groundbreaking Ceremony in Belize, Central America.. The 

Groundbreaking Ceremony was a monumental moment that 

consisted of Belize Community Healthcare Workers from 

different villages, residents from the rural areas, volunteers, 

and the Belize Ministry of Health & Wellness staff. 

 

Healthy People & Healthy Villages 

Bomba Village Health Clinic will provide healthcare 

services to families in six (6) surrounding villages: 

Bomba, Lucky Strike, Maskall, Rock Stone Pond, 

Santana and St. Annes. The Bomba Village Health 

Care clinic will provide general healthcare services for 

children and adults. The medical staff will have special 

focus on meeting the healthcare needs, which will 

specialize in these four (4) areas: 

• Eye care (Vision) – How to care for your eyes 

•Oral Care (Dentistry) – Proper Oral & Gum Care 

•Prostate Health – Symptoms & Supportive Care 

•Mental Health- Signs, Symptoms & Solutions 

 
General healthcare services will include conditions of   
hypertension, diabetes, and women’s wellness. 

 
Providing healthcare services will address current illness and 
prevent problems devastating current and future generations. 
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History: 

In 2005, the first Missions team to Belize conducted a limited 
medical survey within Maskall and Bomba villages. The 
medical survey report provided Health care data to the 
Belize Ministry of Health. 
 
In 2010, a second Missions team visited Belize and a follow-
up survey was conducted in the same villages to collect data 
and compare the survey’s conducted in 2005.

 

In July 2021, ZIMM’s Health care mission’s team was 
established with healthcare professionals, and they 
conducted medical surveys in the six (6) villages. 
 

No family should be without easy access to healthcare. 
Therefore, ZIMM’s efforts are to bridge the healthcare gap 
between the villages and Belize City. 

 
Health Care related stories are welcome. Have a 
story you would like to share, please contact us at: 
Info@zimminc.org. 
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